
Copy to: 

Department Of Managernent Studies 
UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR 

It is notified for the information of the concerned that the classwork of IMBA g" semester of 
Department of Management studies shall commence from g May 2025. Students are 

directed to attend their lasses regularly, failing which they will fall short of attendance and 
shall not be allowed to sit for the external examinations. 

Woeei Canpus, elina Jzacomulla 

The Worthy Director, North Campus for information 
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